
The National League of Junior Cotillions  

Fairfax Circle Chapter 

Proudly presents  

the 2019-2020 Season of Junior Cotillion  

The purpose of the National League of Junior Cotillions program is to give young people instruction in etiquette, 

manners, and character education; to give them training in standard ballroom dance; and to provide opportunities 

to practice and enjoy these skills. The program helps students develop the confidence and poise that comes from 

knowing the proper etiquette for any social situation. 

We offer programs for students in sixth grade through high school. Each program is developed to meet the needs of 

the students in that particular age group. New students in all grades are welcome to join us, and need not have 

participated previously.   

 The first two years of Junior Cotillion are for students in grades 6 & 7.  

This program meets once a month for an hour and a half class in September, October, November, January and 

February. For the convenience of our parents: 

The Fairfax Circle Chapter at The Army Navy Country Club of Fairfax (3315 Old Lee Highway – near 

Fairfax Circle)  on Tuesday evenings.  

A Winter Dance will be held in December or January and a Spring Ball in March. Dates, times and locations to be 

announced.  

For more information or to register, please go to:  

 
http://bit.ly/Cotillion2019-20 

 
Please contact us with any questions. We would love to have your child join us! 

Warm Wishes,                                                                                                                                                              

Ann Achiu 

Director, Fairfax & Arlington Chapters 

National League of Junior Cotillion 

703-569-6721 (office line)  801-673-7373 (cell)                                                                                                                       

ann.achiu@nljc.com 

 Additional chapters: The Arlington Chapter, The Chantilly Chapter, The Fairfax Chapter,  The Oakton-Tysons 

Chapter in Vienna, The Reston Chapter, and The Springfield Chapter.  

We also offer programs for students in the eighth grade and for high school students. Please contact us for more 

information on these programs. 

http://bit.ly/Cotillion2019-20

